
President's message: www.ricabor.org launched
July 08, 2009 - Rhode Island

The Rhode Island Commercial and Appraisal Board of Realtors has launched a new website:
www.ricabor.org. This site is intended to be a membership and information resource for members of
the board, which services commercial brokers and appraisers across the state of Rhode Island and
nearby southeastern Massachusetts. 
Membership information, including our updated application, is now readily available on
www.ricabor.org, for interested parties. Our members will find that specific news, relevant to their
business, is easily accessible and our upcoming events and announcements are posted regularly.
Keeping in touch with our members needs is an important mission of our board this year, an
enhanced web-based presence complimented by our regular newsletter allows us to maintain that
professional contact.
RICABOR is accepting new members! We have an attractive pro-rated dues structure through 2009
and we are actively expanding the benefits of membership! We accept primary and secondary
memberships, so if you would like to join the board that promotes your real estate specialty, whether
it is commercial real estate or appraisal, please call the board office for more details! 
I am pleased to invite members, friends and guests of RICABOR to join us aboard the wooden
vessel, 'Gansett, as we enjoy a sunset cruise around Newport Harbor while networking with our
colleagues and affiliates. The date we have set is July 22, 6:30 pm - 8:15 pm. The cost is $15 per
member/guest. For more information or to register you may call the board office at (401) 274-8386. I
hope you will consider joining us!
Michael Alves is the 2009 president RICABOR, Providence.
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